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19th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Final week of term arrangements 

As we approach the end of another successful academic year at Parkhall Integrated College, I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and partnership throughout the 
year. It has been a privilege to work with you and the whole college community to provide an 
inclusive, caring learning environment where we all feel valued and respected and are empowered 
to reach our potential. 

Below are the key arrangements for the final week of term: 

Monday 23rd June to Wednesday 25th June 

Students will follow their usual timetables with year 11 students returning from their work experience 
placements on Monday. Our key stage 3 trip to Emerald Park - as part of our rewards programme - 
is taking place on Tuesday 24th June.  

Thursday 26th June 

Our annual school colour run will run on Thursday 26th June. Students will spend time with their form 
tutors before the colour run, and then leave school when this has been completed. Students should 
be in non-uniform on this day and wear items of clothing suitable for the Colour Run. Students have 
their sponsored forms for this event.  

We welcome back our year 14 students for one final lunch with staff from 12.00. To accommodate 
this, the school day will end at 12.00 for year 8, 9, 10 and 11 students.   

Friday 27th June: 

Students will finish early at 12.00. Students are required to be in full school uniform for this day.  

Important reminders 

Reports 
 
End-of-term reports will be sent home on today. We encourage you to review these with your child 
and discuss their progress. 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming academic year 
 
The new term will commence on Monday 1st September for all students. We look forward to 
welcoming all students back refreshed and ready to learn. Please note the following dates for some 
years groups for their induction: 

 

Year 8 Induction 
 

26th to 29th August (inclusive) 

Year 9 Induction No induction. All students return on Monday 1st September.  

Year 10 Induction No induction. All students return on Monday 1st September. 

Year 11 Induction 
 

Thursday 28th August 

Year 12 Induction 
 

Wednesday 27th August  

Year 13 Induction 
 

Wednesday 27th August 

Year 14 Induction 
 

Tuesday 26th August 

Please note that year 13 interviews will take place on the Thursday 21st August and Friday 22nd 
August, and the year 14 interviews will take place on Wednesday 20th August.  

Thank you once again for your support this academic year. We wish you and your family a wonderful 
summer. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in contact.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr N D Owen 
Principal 


